
 

 

Ref: IIST/048/23-24                                                                 Date: 17-03-2024 

 
CIRCULAR 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

This is to inform you that the Final Examination March 2024 Result declaration for 

Classes LKG to VIII will be held on 28
th
 March 2024(Thursday). You are requested to 

come and collect the result of your ward(s) between 9:30 am to 1:30 pm. Also you 

are requested to clear the fees and all the dues, till March 2024 (Please ignore if you 

have already paid).The next academic year 2024-2025 will commence from 14
th
 April 

2024. 

Note: Book sales for the upcoming academic year will soon be available at the school 

premises. Parents will receive further information about the schedule shortly. 

Thanks for your Cooperation. 

Warm regards 

 

 

Principal (I) 
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